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To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

04/03/2025

MRS Kate Podvinec
1 / 21-25 - 21-25 Clifford Avenue ST
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1835 - 35 Fairlight Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Hi,
I have read the various submissions of the residents of Clifford Avenue, in particular those of
Messrs Westlake and Fraser, and I strongly support the views expressed in those
submissions.
I am particularly concerned that the proposed development will be extremely disruptive to
vehicular access into and out of Clifford Avenue.
Regards,
Kate PODVINEC




